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Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Mexico and thanks for the presentation of its national report. 


We commend all the activities and efforts that have been invested by the authorities of Mexico aimed at the implementation of the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle. 

Serbia particularly welcomes the National Programme for Equality and Non-Discrimination, issued in 2014, that mainstreams the right to non-discrimination and labour equality across federal agencies.

We recommend Mexico to continue investing efforts in fight against poverty of children, and providing social inclusion of children in areas of the country where needed.

We also recommend to continue fighting domestic violence against women.   


We wish Mexico every success in implementing the recommendations of this cycle.          
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